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March, 1999

Dear fan

On March 18, the Céline Dion Internet Fan Club will be existing for exactly one year!

Moreover this means you already received three earlier Fan Club Letters next to the Anniversary Letters we’ve been sending you as well since January.  Each time we are proud to be able to congratulate the many members this fan club already counts!  As for the letter completed for this particular month, a special “happy birthday” goes of course to Céline Dion herself, who will turn 31 later this month!

Since there’s obviously so much to celebrate, we would like to offer you - as a present for the occasion - a special discount of 2$ on each T-Shirt of the Céline Dion Internet Fan Club that is ordered somewhere during this month.  We remind you of the fact that this particular T-Shirt was created exclusively for the Céline Dion Internet Fan Club and is thus available for its members only!

Well, we hope you are liking the concept this fan club has developed so far, and would like to repeat in this letter that nowadays you can also fill out the “Your Reaction”-form at any time in order to let us know what you think of us.  All your comments, questions and/or ideas are very welcome and most certainly appreciated.

CD (see thee)







The Céline Dion Internet Fan Club
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